
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 11th March 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please make sure that your child reads over the weekend. 

Out and About 

 

For Out and About please ensure your 

child wears warm play clothes, lots of 

layers, hat, scarf, gloves, wellies and 

a warm waterproof coat. Bring shoes 

in a named bag to change into for the  

afternoon.  

 

Tuesday 15th March – the following 

group from Mrs Barnett’s class will be  

visiting Quarr Abbey. 

 

Arthur, William, Hannah, Freddie,  

Tyler, Daisy, Mia, Teddy, Poppy, Levi, 

Gracie-Mai, Harvey, Caleb, Jamie,  

Corey. 

   Forest School 

  

For Forest School please 

make sure that your child 

comes to school wearing 

play clothes and has a named warm 

hat, scarf and shoes to change into.  

Please check Tapestry as there are 

some lovely video of the children 

using the tree harness. 

Monday 14th March 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 17th March 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 
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Topic Web 

 

Please see the back of this  

newsletter for this half 

term’s learning. 

Signs of Spring 

 

This week we have been looking 

for signs of Spring.  Over the  

weekend please upload photos to 

Tapestry of signs of Spring that 

you can find together.  Next week 

we will be sharing the stories from 

‘A Year in Percy’s Park’ which has 

a story for each 

season.  These can 

be found on 

YouTube if you 

would like to get 

ahead of the game. 


